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CitiBus will be Suspending Service as 

of 1:00 pm today, 

Wednesday January 17, 2024,  

due to the current inclement weather. 

We will continue to monitor the 

weather to determine if we will be 

able to resume service tomorrow, 

Thursday, January, 18th, 2024. Please 

check the local news outlets to verify 

if we will be running tomorrow before 

heading out  

We realize the inconvenience that this will cause our riders 

and community, however, we want to ensure the safety of all. 

Thank you for your understanding 


